
 

 TMHS PAC Meeting Minutes, April 28, 2014  

Attendees: Cathy Burgoyne, Linda Poli, Erin Asselin, Arthy Bennett, Paula Fairweather, Karyn Gouviea , 
Linda Rekkbie, Karen Berglund, Toby Sedgwick & Brenda Regan. 
 
Introductions and Minutes: Co-chair Linda Rekkbie opened the meeting at 7:00 P.M.  The March 
meeting minutes were presented and approved.   
 
Principal’s Report/Discussion: Three new teachers will be hired next year for Humanities/ELA/History, 
Biology and Math – where needed. It was also approved to hire a part-time TV studio technician to run 
the studio (possibly working into a full-time position). New Resource Office at the HS – Doug Pratt will 
be dedicated to the HS and Kathy McLeod will be moving to Wynn. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: Treasurer’s report was presented and approved. Motion to allocate money for 
$8,000.00 for Enrichment, $1,500.00 teacher requests was approved. Money to be distributed to the 
Class Councils was tabled to the May meeting. PAC agreed to cover the cost of anyone with financial 
hardship to attend ANL. One student was registered at the meeting without payment due to this issue. 
 
Teacher Requests:  Mrs. E requested $300 to buy library books, this was approved. 
 
All Night Long: Motion to approve an additional $1,000 for a cushion for ANL expenditures was 
approved. Motion to cover anticipated expenses for ANL – hypnotist, leopard spots, etc. (see attached 
Treasurer Report) was approved so contractual agreements can be met. Cathy B sent an email to Mr. 
Edgerton about getting t-shirts donated for last minute ANL attendees. Items for gift bags have been 
ordered still following up on donated items.  
 
Enrichment Programs 2014:  Administration is reviewing the materials provided for Breaking Free from 
Depression and the Samaratins. Taylor’s Message will be presented to students and parents next week. 
This program covers binge drinking. The PAC will reach out to Mr. Bellistri about speaker possibilities as 
well as dates for the last PAC meeting.  
 
Applefest:  Registrations are being received. Scarf vendor (who was very rude to all) would like to come 
back with a smaller space – Linda and Karen to contact her about placement. 
 
Scholarships:  There were 15 applicants this year. Eight have been selected for scholarships.  The group 
will ask Brenda Regan to give out the awards at the Scholarship event do to scheduling conflicts for 
committee members.  
 
Open PAC Positions 2014/2015: Arthy Bennett and Karen Gouveia have agreed to co-secretary. A notice 
will be placed in the announcements about anyone interested in PAC Co-chairs or treasurer positions 
are welcome. 
   
End of Meeting:  Meeting was adjourned at 8:20 P.M Next meeting is scheduled for May 19, 2014 at 7 
PM.  The new Principal will be joining the meeting. (Notes recorded by CB) 


